From: Ann Becherer (annbecherer@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 8:57 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Ann Becherer 3843 94th Ave NE Bellevue, WA 98004 annbecherer@yahoo.com (206) 819-6302

From: Asphodel Denning (asphodeldenning@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:16 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Asphodel Denning 108 5th Ave S Seattle, WA 98104 asphodeldenning@hotmail.com (425) 533-1462

From: David Berlow (crestview57968@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 9:28 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

David Berlow 747 N 135th St Seattle, WA 98133 crestview57968@gmail.com (206) 854-7987

From: Deborah Hewlett (bbbmail2010@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:04 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Deborah Hewlett 1673 S Market Blvd # 95 Chehalis, WA 98532 bbbmail2010@gmail.com (360) 748-4225

From: Jean and Kyle Pauley (jeanlunnemann@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 9:03 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Jean and Kyle Pauley 414 Malden Ave E Apt D Seattle, WA 98112 jeanlunnemann@yahoo.com (206) 320-8755

From: Gnanulan Canagaratna (gc6_mid@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 9:45 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Gnanulan Canagaratna 6332 1st Dr SE Everett, WA 98203 gc6_mid@yahoo.com (425) 315-6678

From: Judith Laik (judithlaik@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:16 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Judith Laik 20626 SE Auburn Blck Dmnd Rd Auburn, WA 98092 judithlaik@msn.com (253) 939-6999

From: Lynn Brevig (lynninseattle@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:35 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Lynn Brevig 10742 1/2 Lakeside Ave NE Seattle, WA 98125 lynninseattle@yahoo.com (206) 529-7061

From: Karen Fisher (kfisheresl@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:02 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Karen Fisher 2575 Mountain View Rd Ferndale, WA 98248 kfisheresl@aol.com (202) 323-4324

From: Mary Kay Garttmeier (garttmeierdesign@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 6:35 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Mary Kay Garttmeier 9200 Redmond Woodinville Rd NE Apt C408 Redmond, WA 98052 garttmeierdesign@gmail.com (928) 300-7468

From: Matthew Pasco (pascomatthew@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:08 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Matthew Pasco 3612 NE 41st St Seattle, WA 98105 pascomatthew@gmail.com (206) 290-1484

From: Michelle Pavcovich (ladiabla333@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 6:31 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pavcovich 11351 20th Ave NE Seattle, WA 98125 ladiabla333@hotmail.com (206) 706-3435

From: Philip Chanen (pchane@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:32 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Philip Chanen 2573 Shoreland Dr S Seattle, WA 98144 pchane@comcast.net (206) 721-0422

From: Sandra Cheng (smscruth@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 8:52 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Sandra Cheng 1018 Newport Ct NE Renton, WA 98056 smscruth@yahoo.com (425) 652-5928

From: Stephanie Dunnewind (sdunne33@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 4:39 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Dunnewind 2468 234th PI SW Brier, WA 98036 sdunne33@msn.com (206) 227-5098

From: Tim Durnell (tdurnell@centurytel.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 9:16 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Tim Durnell 3087 Daisy Mine Rd Rice, WA 99167 tdurnell@centurytel.net (509) 738-6101

From: William Young (loon13@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:22 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: LH

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

William Young 4421 E Oregon St Bellingham, WA 98226 loon13@comcast.net (360) 353-4192